
May 8, 2023 

Dear PFT Members, 
 

Happy Monday! The voluntary transfer process is open and available positions are posted on the 

district website. You can view openings by going to Employees, Personnel Resources, Teacher 

Transfer Opportunities or by clicking PUSD Teacher Transfer Opportunities webpage. 
 

Additional positions may become available as people resign, retire or as enrollment grows so be 

sure you’ve submitted your transfer request form (listing all sites and all grade levels/content 

areas of interest). This will secure you an interview not just for a currently listed position, but for 

additional positions as they come up. 
 

Please see the email below and the attachment for additional information on the specifics of the 

transfer process. 

 

Email link - click here 

Attachment link - click here 

 

Thanks, 

Kelly 

 

https://powayusd.com/en-US/Departments/Personnel-Support-Services/Employment/Certificated/Teacher-Transfer-Opportunities
https://www.powayteachers.org/images/Transfer_process_email.pdf
https://www.powayteachers.org/images/final_Transfer_Process_for_Spring_2023_.pdf

